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Reject Harmful Power Plant in Oxnard

Dear California Energy Commission, 
Please reject the power plant for Oxnard for the sake of our future. I commute to California State University of 
Channel Islands located in Camarillo and it's a beautiful campus where predominantly Ventura county residents 
attend to receive a higher education. As a Sociology student I have been learning about INEQUALITY portrayed in 
countless and various forms. This toxic power plant will only harm Californians especially the community in Oxnard 
where many are working class and can't afford to get sick. Nevertheless, we are dealing with human lives and they 
have the right to breathe clean air just like you and me. A true American believes in justice for all, not just for some. 
This is an opportunity to stand for what is right and fight for environmental justice and public health in this country. 
We are a progressive state in California and we can do better than resort to fossil fuel. With advanced technology, 
the smart option is to use clean, renewable energy from wind power and solar panels. These alternatives will save us 
money and our future generations to come. Whether we want to admit it or not, we share this planet and everything 
you do has a purpose which can make tomorrow better or worse. Thank you for your time. 

Sincerely, 
Theresa
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